Vice President's letter July 2021

Dear sisters,

We look forward to strengthening our values of respect, inclusivity, unity and kindness. These values I pray will encourage the MWA to grow stronger.

We were not defeated by the hardship of covid, yes, we experienced the spread of an awful disease but I believe covid has brought people from all walks of life together.

This is so true of our MWA circles and our Executive leadership. I sincerely thank Sr. Janet for being a reassuring presence providing continuous stability for MWA members for many years and even more so with the Covid Pandemic.

We are truly fortunate to have Sr. Janet for her dedication during these trying times. The same is true of Sr. Naomi and her spirit of selfless service. Let us continue their good work with new initiatives regardless of race, culture or background.

Whatever we are facing today hold on to Isaiah Ch.41 V:10 'Fear not for I am with you be not dismayed for I am your God. I will strengthen you; I will help you; I will uphold you with my righteous right hand' V:13 'For I the lord your God hold your right hand it is I who say. Fear not I am the one who helps you'.

With God's bible verses we continue to positively change our minds and views to accept the adaptations we are living in at this time.

Have a peaceful wonderful summer.

Yours in God's everlasting love.

Sr. Audrey Kendall